

COMMEMORATIVE AIR FORCE

August 19, 2019

Total Office Solutions LLP Colonel Michael Monette 1473 Terre Colony Ct Dallas, TX 75212-6220

Dear Colonel Monette:

Thank you for your donation to the Commemorative Air Force (CAF) in support of the

N30U Aero Commander 560-A "Ike's Bird". Your generosity is helping to preserve history through the restoration of our historic WWII aircraft and educate future generations of Americans on the value of military aviation in assuring our nation's freedom.

The CAF began 60 years ago with a small group of pilots and a single plane. Today, that small group has grown into thousands of caring supporters, and I'm delighted that you are one of them. Thank you for sharing our commitment to educate, inspire, and honor through flight and living history experiences

You help make it possible for Americans of all ages to experience our flying classrooms first hand. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Henry "Hank" Coates

President / CEO

Donation Date: 8/16/2019

Donation Amount: \$10,000.00

Please keep this letter for your tax files. The Commemorative Air Force is a 501 (c) 3 organization and your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided for this donation.

P.S. You might be able to double or triple the value of the tax-deductible portion of your gift to the CAF. Many employers offer matching gift programs for charitable organizations. If your company has a matching gift program, contact your company's human resources department to learn about your options.